3ells Ferry Elementary Sc
Cobb County School District

"One Team, One Goal: Student Success"”
Gail May
Principal

May 25, 2022

Supreme Lending

Jody Petrillo
EducatorsMortgage.Com
370 17" Street

Suite 3800

Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Petrillo,

Thank you-for your generous donation to Bells Ferry Elementary School during the 2021-2022 school
year. Below is a report of the donations received by Bells Ferry this year.

Donation:
2021-2022 Check No. 182885 $126.17

We greatly appreciate your kindness and generosity. With our limited financial resources, it's wonderful
to be able to provide our staff and students with the necessary resources they need in order to function
on a daily basis.

Again, thank you for your continual support and donations to our school.

Sincerely,
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2600 Bells Ferry Road Phone; 678-594-8950 Fax: 678 594-8952 Marietta, Georgia 30066
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UNF | UNIVERSITY of NORTH FLORIDA.
! - 1 Foundatron Inc. Tax Receipt
Nogouds ar services were received in
May 16 2022 exchange for this cortrilulion.
The IRS requires you 10 retsin youl receipt
JOdy Pelrillo . for all charitable cong: IL\LIEIL’J AR

Supreme Lending
14801 Quorum Dr Ste 300
Dallas TX 75254-1422

Dear J ody:

On behalf of our entire Osprey community, I want to thank you for your recent donation to the
University of North Florida. We are profoundly grateful for your support and your comrmtment
to UNF and our students.

This year, as we celebrate 50 years of excellence, we recognize the incredible impact donors like

you have had on our University. Each gift expands the resources and opportunities available to

our students, and it is the generosity of so many over the years that has helped UNF develop into
- the quality institution it is today.

Since ﬁrst opemng our doors in 1972, and then becoming a nationally ranked university, UNF
continues to graduate prepared and engaged citizens who will make a difference here in
Jacksonville and around the world. Your gift provides transformational experiences for our
students, as well as unique programming and offerings for the entire Jacksonville community.

Your contribution has been allocated as follows:

Date: 5/13/2022
Receipt Number: = 106944
Gift Amount: $122.50

Area of Support: - Ann McCullen UDAE Endowment
Thank you again for your support. You are indeed a vital part of our UNF legacy.

With gratitude,
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Teresa Nichols
Interim Vice President for Development and Alumni Engagement
And Interim Executive Director of the UNF Foundation, Inc.

TUNF Drrove. Alamini Hali lacksonville, Florida 32774 7699 el (904, 872-7 100 fax 1004 £20-7 109




School District

MESA COUNTY VALLEY
Engage, Equip, and Empower

April 19, 2022

Everett Financial, inc.
Supreme Lending

370 17" Street, Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Donations Manager,

On behalf of the Board of Education, | would like to take this opportunity to convey our sincere
gratitude for your lending institution’s recent donation to the District. The cash donation of

$72.40, to support student programs at Chipeta Elementary School, is very appreciated by
students, families and staff.

Your lending institution’s support of the District 51 Mission, “To lead all students to reach their
individual potential...” is a necessary element in reaching our goal of continuous student
success. Thank you for being our partner in education for students in Mesa County Valley
School District 51. Please know your gift will make a difference.

Sincerely, .
Diana Sirko, Ph.D

Superintendent of Schools

DS/bs

Diana Sirko, Ph.D. « Superintendent of Schools ¢ 970.254.5193
Administrative Services Center « 2115 Grand Avenue « Grand Junction, Colorado 81501+ Fax: 970.245.2714 » www.d51schools.org




G Georgia Gwinnett College
FOUNDATION
October 20, 2021
Ms. Jody Petrillo
Loan Operations
Supreme Lending
370 17th Street Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202-5695
Dear Ms. Petrillo,

Thank you for Supreme Lending’s recent gift of $121.13 to the Georgia Gwinnett College
Fund at the Georgia Gwinnett College Foundation. Please see below for its official receipt.

As GGC continues to impact our region, with more than 9,000 alumni living and working
in Gwinnett and beyond, you know firsthand how critical this support is to our current
and future students’ success. Private support like yours ensures that our students have
access to the highest quality faculty, resources, and facilities.

Thank you again for your generous support. Please contact me at (678) 407-5588 if you
have any questions.

Warmest regards,

Barbara Martell
Executive Director of Advancement Services
Georgia Gwinnett College

Tax Receipt
Donor Name(s): Supreme Lending
Date Processed: 10/20/2021 Receipt Number: 7692
Gift Amount: $121.13

Gift Fund(s): Georgia Gwinnett College Fund

To help support GGC’s fundraising efforts, five percent of each gift will be reinvested.

The Georgia Gwinnett College Foundation is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization (EIN: 20-5107997), contributions to
which are tax-deductible to the full extent allowed by law. No goods or services have been provided by Georgia Gwinnett College in
consideration for your gift as designated above.

1000 University Center Lane, Lawrenceville, GA 30043 | www.ggc.edu
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UNIVERSITY

Office of the Chancellor
September 1, 2021

Supreme Lending
370 17th St., Ste. 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your recent gift to Regent University! Your faithful partnership is powerfully energizing
our students as they launch God-driven careers throughout the world.

Curagao native Marelly Balentina (CAS 20, RSG ’22) is one such student. This soccer player and
champion track and field athlete was breaking records in the javelin throw and other events when she
heard a calling to transfer to Regent University.

“I wanted to be in community of believers and that’s what I found at Regent. It’s been a blessing to study
in a place where I can focus on my personal and spiritual growth,” she said. “As a Christian student-
athlete, I realized that doing the will of the Lord is more important than winning medals.”

Along the way, Marelly took her passion for athletics off the field to enhance her leadership skills. She
served as the president of the Fellowship of Christian Athletes and was the social media manager for the
Regent Royals. She is also the founding president of the International Student Organization which helps
students from other countries find their footing in their new home.

Marelly received a Bachelor of Science in Criminal Justice and is pursuing a Master of Arts in National
Security Studies at Regent University. She hopes her successful path is an inspiration to young athletes
and scholars in the Caribbean. Marelly also hopes that she exemplifies her favorite Bible verse from
Matthew by letting her light shine before others to glorify the Father in heaven.

Your generous support is vital to students like Marelly and the next généi‘ati()ﬁ of Christian leaders who
are making a positive impact across the globe. Thank you for your continued partnership and prayers as
we pursue our mission to prepare our students to change the world. God bless you!

Sincerely,

27

Dr. M. G. “Pat” Robertson
Chancellor, Founder & CEO

P.S. Can your gift be matched? An easy way to double your impact is through employee giving programs.
Find out if your workplace matches employee donations to Regent University—visit
matchinggifts.com/regent!

Christian Leadership to Change the World
1000 Regent University Drive, Virginia Beach, VA 23464 | 800.335.4409 | regent.edu




i | WAKE COUNTY

4| PUBLIC SCHOOL SYSTEM

Finance Services

111 Corning Road tel: (919) 533-7181
Cary, NC 27518

February 3, 2021

Supreme Lending
370 17th Street, Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Sir or Madam,

On behalf of the Wake County Board of Education, | want to thank you for your gift to the Wake County Public School
System. We are very fortunate to have the interest and support of the individuals in the community whose

contributions enhance the financial resources available to the school system. We appreciate your thoughtfulness and
consideration in donating this gift.

In accordance with applicable IRS code, this certifies that you have not received anything of material value in
exchange for your gift. According to school board policy, donor must determine the dollar value of their gifts to the
system. You may use this letter as your receipt. Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

ﬂé/éz« Z/QM@

Trisha C. Posey
Fiscal Director

ltem: monetary support for department purchases.

Donor stated value: $70.50
Date of Gift; 10/08/2020

School: WCPSS Office of Early Learning

WCPSS TAX ID: 561137759




B Stanislaus County
« ; Valley Charter High School v
D s - T A
4 Education High Sehool
Seott Kuykendall, Superintendent Karen Gordon, Principal

108 Campus Way = Modesto, CA 95350 « (209) 238-6800

August 13, 2020

Jody Petrillo
Educatormortgage.com
370 17t St

Suite 3800

Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Petrillo,

| was so pleased and surprised to receive the donation for $160 to our school. We are
depositing it in our scholarship account, so it will most definitely be put to good use.
Thank you for sending it in a bright red, hand addressed envelope, as | avoided
automatically disposing of it!

This gesture will definitely inspire me to refer your company to any interested party
looking for a mortgage. What an excellent way to support our community by reinvesting.
During these particularly challenging times it is so refreshing to experience generosity
and support from your company.

| will share this news with our staff at our next meeting, and again, thank you very much.
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Karen Gordon o
Principal, Valley Charter High School




ARCHWAY CLASSICAL ACADEMY | CHANDLER
A Great Hearts Academy

VERUM BONUM PULCHRUM
W 1951 North Alma School Road | Chandler, AZ 85224 | Office: (480) 8556474 | Fax: (480) 855-7475 | wwiw.archwaychandler.org

February 20, 2020

Ms. Jody Pertillo

Supreme Lending

370 17th Street Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Petrtillo,

Thank you for your gift of $30.00 to our 2019-2020 Community Investment campaign.

Your tax-deductible gift supports the operational needs of our school and allows us to run the unique
Great Hearts educational model that is transforming our students into “Great Hearted” leaders.

We count on the annual Community Investment campaign to provide essential support for the
exceptional educational opportunities given to your children. We can only achieve our mission because

of people like you. Thank you.

Warm Regards,

2

7

Laura Pyper /) Jennifer Swanson B
Headmaster Academy Giving Manager

P.S. Does your employer offer a gift matching program? Your donation may qualify and it is a great
way to increase the impact of your gift!

Gift Receipt — Thank You!

Name: Ms. Jody Pertillo
Gift Amount: $30.00 Gift Date: 2/4/2020

All gifts to Archway Classical Academy | Chandler are fully tax-deductible as allowed by law. No goods or services were exchanged in relation to
this gift. Please consider this letter your official receipt from Archway Classical Academy | Chandler. Our Community Investment campaign
supports the core priorities of our school model. Thank you for your support and fulfillment of your gift. If there is any discrepancy between these
figures and your records, please call Jennifer Swanson, Academy Giving Manager, at 480-236-3973.

ARCHWAY CLASSICAL ACADEMY | CHANDLER IS A 501 (C) (3) NOT-FOR-PROFIT, NON-SECTARIAN, PUBLICLY-FUNDED CHARTER SCHOOL AND DOES NOT
DISCRIMINATE IN ITS ENROLLMENT OR HIRING PRACTICES ON THE BASIS OF GENDER, RACE, RELIGION, NATIONAL ORIGIN OR DISABILITY. TAX ID# 27-3723907




WHITLOW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
3655 Castleberry Road
Cumming, GA 30040

Phone: 678-965-5090
Fax: 678-965-5091

Dr. Lynne Castleberry, Principal Courtney McKinney, Asst. Principal

Jill Short, Asst. Principal
Nick Sexton, Asst. Principal

August 20, 2020

Jody Petrillo
Supreme Lending
370 17% Street
Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Jody,

Thank you for your generous donation of $117.30 to benefit our STEM program on behalf of your client,
Ms. Elizabeth Shevlin and your Educator Mortgage Program. Your commitment to education is
commendable and we appreciate your support of our school.

Sincerely,
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Dr. Lynne Castleberry

Principal
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Vacaville Unified Schoo!l District

Educational Services Center | 401 Nut Tree Rd. Vacaville, CA 95687 | (707) 453-6100

March 6, 2020

Everett Financial, Inc.
Supreme Lending

4801370 17th ST STE 3800
Denver CO 80202

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the Governing Board, staff, and students of the Vacaville Unified

School District, | would like to sincerely thank you for your generous donation of
$106.00 to Cooper Elementary School.

Your support of our local schools is greatly appreciated and is a wonderful

example of the collaborative partnership which exists within the Vacaville
school community.

No goods or services were received in exchange for this donation.

Again thank you for your tremendous support for the children of Vacaville.

Sincerely,
Jane Shamieh
Superintendent

JSij

Vacaville Unified School District Board of Education Members
President John Jansen - Vice President Tracee Stacy « Clerk Shelley Dally
Michael Kitzes - Sherie Mahlberg - Michael Silva « Shawn Windham « Superintendent Jane Shamieh

VacavilleUSD.org




NORTHWEST CATHOLIC SCHOOL
A SETON @ CATHOLIC SCHOOL

RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, READY TO SERVE

January 7, 2021

Ms. Jody Petrillo

Supreme Lending

370 17t Street, Suite 3800
Denver, CO 80202

Dear Ms. Petrillo,

Northwest Catholic School would like to Thank You for your kind donation of $89.35, which was ‘
received through your Educator Mortgage Program and made on behalf of our teacher,

Terrence Johnson. He is a true role model for our students as well as a dedicated educator.
Through kindness and generosity, we are able to provide some basic needs, such as supplies

and uniforms for our students. We are extremely thankful for your thoughtfulness.

Again, it is with gratitude that we Thank You. Please know your generous is gift is much
appreciated. May God bless you both inthe New Year.

Blessings,

LaQuasha Logan
Principal

SERVING GRADES K4-8 ¢ 7140 N. 41st Street, Milwaukee, Wi 53209
Northwest Catholic Schoal is sponsored by the parish communities of Our Lady of Good Hope, St. Bernadette, and St. Catherine of Alexandria.

WWW.NWCSCHOOL.ORG ¢ 41 4-352-6927




Blrector:

December 14, 2020

Dear Jodys;

On behalf of our athletic administration, coaching staff and athletes please accept our sincere thank
you for the donation Supreme Lending made to Merrillville High School’s athletic department. Since
last March we have been operating our programs under Covid-19 guidelines. We have taken a major
hit financially as you might imagine during the pandemic. These have been very difficult times for
young athletes who look forward to competing in high school sports. Even though our students are
learning virtually, we were able to have all of our eight sports compete this fall, which was so positive
for the mental health of our students. We are continuing to have winter sports with only parents
allowed to attend events. Our gate receipts do not even pay for our workers and officials. We hope

that by the spring sports season the virus numbers will be down and we can return to somewhat normal
conditions.

Please know that every dollar we receive is most appreciated. Thank you again for thinking about high
school sports programs.

Sincerely,
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